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*x* Come and meet CHICO THE CLOWN at the Cedarwood playground! ***
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SPRING DAY

PICNIC

NEW MEMBERS

1989 DUES

(See PICNIC for detalls)

Congratulations to Lisa and Kimberly Gllbert of 125 Florence Road,
reciplents of this year's Cedarwood Assoclation scholarship. Both Lisa
and Kimberly are graduating senliors at Arlington Catholic High School.
Lisa was awarded $200 to study at Salve Regina College in Rhode Island,
where she will be majoring in Special Education. Kimberly was also awarded
$200 toward her tuition at the University of Rhode Island, where she plans
to major In Political Science.

Nelghbors may support the awarding of the annual scholarship by individual
contributions, Included with membership payments, or by donating an item
to the scholarship table at the Neighborhood Yard Sale in September.

Dispite cool temperaturos, 30 hearty residents took part in the Spring Day
celebration at the Cedarwood playground on April 30. Sixteen children were
read the story "The Reason For a Flower" and then were given cups, soil

and flower seeds to plant. The children also participated in the annual
egg hunt. Thank-you to those who organized and took part in welcoming
Spring to Cedarwood.

The annual Cedarwood picnic will be held on Saturday, June 24 from noon

to 3:00 p.m. at the playground. Hot dogs, hamburgers, chips and soda will
be served. Special guest this year will be CHICO THE CLOWN, who will
entertain from 1:30-2:30 with balloon animals, magic tricks, face painting

and juggling.

The picnic Is free to all 1989 dues paying members (dues may be paid at

the picnic). The raindate will be June 25. Please bring chairs or a
blanket. We need long tables, a large grill and volunteers for cooking,
organizing games and clean-up. |If you plan to attend and/or can lend a

hand or some equipment, PLEASE return the picnic form to Amy Eastwood, 17
Hamilton Road or Ellie Lyman, 340 Florence Road.

If you are new to Cedarwood and would like to be contacted by the
Assocliation, please call Praveena Raman at 894-0833.

Remember to send in your dues If you have not already done so. Thank-you!



SERVICES The networking/services committee Is looking for Cedarwood residents who
whould |ike to EARN $$ by providing services to other residents. If you
can provide any of the services listed below or if you are in need of any
of these services, please return the form below: babysitting; daycare;
yardwork; snow shoveling; home repairs; elderly care; homemakers; tutors;
others?

***There have been many requests for yardwork: mowing, watering, etc.,
Please return the form to Annette Davidson soon, if you are able to
provide this service.***

CEDARWOOD PICNIC

We plan to attend. Name Address

Phone # of adults # of chlldren Ages of chlldren
//We can help: Cook____ Games_____ Clean up

! can provide: A grill_____ A table___

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM to Amy Eastwood, 17 Hami/lton Road, by June 18.

1989 MEMBERSHIP FORM

Name Phone
Address
Family Membership $5.00
Single Member Household $3.00

Opt/onal donation to the Scholarship Fund
I/we would be Interested /n assisting with

picnic playground comm/ttee act/vities committee
street rep yard sale welcome/membership committee

Please return this slip with cash or check to Judy O’'Nell, 24 Cedarwood Ave.

NETWORKING REPLY FORM

| need the following service(s):

..

| can provide the following service(s): ;
Name Address Phone
Phone

Please return this form to Annette Davidson, 103 Virginia Road.




